
BC Water Co LLC. 
22307 S Cottonwood Dr.   
Kennewick, WA 99338 

 
May 5, 2010 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Subject: BC Water Co LLC 

Revised Schedule #2 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
BC Water Co LLC wishes to file a revised schedule #2 with the Commission.    Attached 
are the following documents: 
 

1. Revised Schedule #2 (upsize meter rate) filing with an effective date of June 3, 
2010. 

 
 

 
BC Water currently has no upsize meters but will be adding a school soon and hopefully 
more in the future.  We understand there is a review period and our revision should 
become effective at the end of that time.  
 
Please call me at 509 627-7164 if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
BC Water Co LLC  
Clayne Wiser 
 
Enclosures: 


